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November 21, 2003
Global Leadership & Management Resources 
14622 Ventura Blvd. Suite 736 
Sherman Oaks, CA 91423
Dear Global:
I wanted to take this opportunity to thank yourself and Michael for the 12 Oâ€™Clock Highprogram that you facilitated with my senior leadership team in New York. Although it was the â€œabridgedâ€ version of the program, the outcome was tremendous. As a matter of fact, each of the Regional Sales Directors wanted more time to spend on the program. It was a great way to develop and grow leadership traits and styles through the actions, decisions, and standards set by the filmâ€™s characters. It was also an enjoyable manner in which to learn.
Even more importantly, the Managing for Success individual behavioral profiles were a great way to personalize the exercise and allow everyone to realize their own styles and characteristics. The analysis provided robust self-realization and discussion throughout the team. Also, I was able to reference many leadership traits and tactics throughout the rest of the meeting, which enabled the team to relate to the program. The outcome was extremely positive. It will be my intention to role out the complete program to each regionâ€™s district managers over the next few months.
In closing, I would also like to compliment yourself and Michael. It is truly a pleasure to work with both of you. It is obvious that you have a command of your subject and provide passion along with this knowledge. Thank you for the first of many successful programs that we can run together. 

With Best Regards, 

J. T . 
Vice President Sales 
Amgen
